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K2ôs Monthly Gathering/Meeting is Changed 
 

Chapter K2 is changing where & when it meets. We will be meeting 
on the second Saturday of the month, starting May 13th, at 9 am for 
breakfast, meeting at 10 am. We will meet at the Morley American 
Legion Hall, 2560 Northland Dr., Morley, MI 49336. This is just 
north of Morley on the east side of the road. If you have questions 
please call Edie 231-578-2296. 

Couples of the Year 
 

2017 MI District COY      
Tim & Pam Hansen 
Chapter C 

 
2017-2018 Region D COY 
Rick & Debbie Warmels 

Indiana 
 

2016-2017 International COY 
Steve & Carolyn Cotton 



 
K2 KOUNTRY KORNER   

October 2017 
 

Hello everyone, 
 
Our Anniversary Party was a huge success. 
Everyone enjoyed themselves we had 41 
people attend our event this year. The 
games were well attended, the burgers got a 
little overdone, but other than that the food 
was great. Everyone enjoyed the hall we 
have lots of space to work with so no one is 
crowded together. Thank you to everyone 
that helped with the party, we really appreci-
ate your participation. 
 
Hope everyone is taking advantage of this nice warm weather we are having 
lately. Riding season is not over yet. 
WE had a very nice dinner last night at McNeilôs pizza in Remus then rode to 
Kings Corner in Sylvester for ice cream, on the chapter J 
 
Next meeting is Oct 14th at the American Legion Hall in Morley. 
 
Frank & Edie Sharp, CD 

WOODYôS BEAUTIFUL TRIKE! 



RIDER ED 
From MSF Website 

 
What sort of things can you do that will help you prevent the theft of your motorcycle? 
 
Lock your ignition and remove the key. Most bike thefts occur when the ignition is shut off, but 
not locked. 
 
Lock the forks or disk brakes with locks that have large, brightly colored tags. 
 
If traveling with other riders, lock motorcycles together when not in use. 
 
If riding alone, lock your bike to a secure, stationary object that canôt be easily dismantled, such 
as a light pole. 
 
Add an audible alarm to your motorcycle. 
 
When traveling and spending the night at a hotel, locate an outdoor security camera and park 
your bike in the cameraôs view. If this is not possible, park your bike close to your room. 
 
Keep an eye on your bike, when parking at a public event, check your motorcycle periodically, 
especially immediately after leaving your bike, to make sure there is no suspicious individual 
lurking about. 
 
If parking in a garage, block your bike with automobiles, close the garage door and make sure it 
is locked. 
 
Donôt store your title in your bikeôs storage compartment, tank bag or saddlebag. The safest 
place for your title is at home. 
 
Uniquely mark and then photograph your bike. If thieves take your bike, note its unique 
markings to law enforcement using the photos you have taken. 
 
Keep your bike registration and insurance identification card on you when you ride. 
 
Be careful about giving out private information on where you live, work or play. 



Riding Season 
is winding 
down. Ride 
while you 
can! 



     SEARS FOOD PANTRY 
                                             P.O. Box 443 
                                          Sears, MI 49679 
 
 
      September 6, 2017 
 
 
Goldwing Road Riders Association 
Chapter MI-K2 
21421 - 19 Mile Road 
Big Rapids, MI 49307 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
Please extend our thanks to all of the Goldwing Riders who participated in the 
August ride at your Rally, for the benefit of the Sears Food Pantry. What a won-
derful thing that was for you to do! 
 
Please let them know how grateful we are for their gift. 
                                                             
                                                             Sincerely yours, 

                                                             Gary Goodfellow 
                                                              Gary Goodfellow 
                                                              Chairman 



 
ANNIVERSARY 
PARTY 
FUN! 


